
 
 

 

The “The Alemanian” newsletter is our community newsletter for 
 alumni, current, and prospective families. 

 
 

N E W S L E T T E R       R E Q U E S T 
 

Step 1   If you would like us to send you a copy of one (or both) of these 
newsletters, please let us know your preferred method: 

  
[   ] Email (our preferred method) OR [   ] US Mail Service 

 
Step 2   Please EMAIL this information to cjkruska@alemany.org    

OR 
    Return this form to the Office of Alumni and Public Relations: 
 
___________________________________________________________  
Name       Email Address 
 
___________________________________________________________ 
Street Address 
 
____________________  ______________   ______________ 
City       State      Zip Code 

 
Please return to:         
Bishop Alemany High School 
Attn: Alumni and Public Relations Department  
11111 N. Alemany Drive 
Mission Hills, CA 91307       
 

(Available now online at www.alemany.org - under PARENTS) 
 


